
 

  

 

EVENT NOTICE 
 

 
April 23, 2024 

      
Community Invited to the Jack Bagley Community Park Celebration on May 4  

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites the community to celebrate the completion of phase one 
of the Jack Bagley Community Park development project on May 4! The event will kick off with guest 
speakers and an official opening of the sport courts. A pickleball demonstration with an opportunity for 
the public to try the sport will follow and refreshments will be available. Come in your soft-soled shoes 
and join in on the pickleball fun. All are welcome! 
 
Date: Saturday, May 4, 2024 
Time: 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Location: Jack Bagley Community Park, Powder Point Road, Nanoose Bay 
 
Please note: 

• Event parking is available in the lot accessible from Powder Point Road as well as at Nanoose Place 
Community Centre. 

• The sports courts will be closed during the event and opened after the pickleball demonstration 
is complete.  

 
Please visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/jack-bagley-cp for more information on the project. 

 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 

Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-390-6502 

 rtaylor@rdn.bc.ca 

 

https://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/jack-bagley-cp
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